
460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505 

May 3 1, 2006 

Mr. Michael Watson 
Terrabrook Ladd Utilities, Inc. 
3030 LBJ Freeway, Suite 1450 
Dallas, Texas 75234 

RE: Petition of Terrabrook Ladd Utilities, Inc. to Terminate, Rescind, and Withdraw Its 
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity (Docket No. 99-00509) 

Dear Mr. Watson: 

We received Terrabrook Ladd Utilities, Inc. petition to withdraw the Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity in Docket No. 99-00509. In our preparation to present this 
petition to our Directors, Staff has determined that we need you to clarify the existing 
wastewater service provided by your company in the current service area. 

We are requesting confirmation in writing that Terrabrook Ladd Utilities, Inc. never 
constructed any wastewater facilities in this service area nor provided any customers in this 
service area with wastewater service. Upon receipt of this confirmation, we can continue 
processing your request and schedule this case for a future Conference. 

It is requested that this information be provided no later than 2:00 P.M. on Wednesday, June 
7, 2006 and that you reference Docket No. 99-00509 on your response. In accordance with 
Authority rules, submit either thirteen (13) written copies of your response or four (4) written 
copies and an electronic version. 

Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Ron Graham at 615-74 1- 
2904 ext. 164. 

Thank you for your cooperation in responding to this data request. 

Sincerely, 

B,~n+i& FW ~ w l h r  s+-+ljy 
Darlene Standley, Chief 
Utilities Division 
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